
 
 

 
 

 

 

CirNo43/AJB/AY2021-22/JANUARY      5th January 2022 

 
Subject: VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE & ENGLISH LANGUAGE MONTH 

 

Dear AJB School families, 

The School recognizes the impact COVID-19 continues to have on us as individuals, our families and 
communities. We are eagerly waiting for students return to the campus for in-person instruction. Until then, 
please stay healthy and encourage your children to continue learning during this time. 

OPEN HOUSE: 

You are invited to attend the virtual open house (Parent-teacher meeting) on Friday, 7th January 2022 
between 4.30 p.m. - 8.00 p.m. as per the attached schedule to foster an effective communication and 
provide guidance for academic improvement in the ongoing E-learning environment. We request you to 
adhere to the given time in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

ENGLISH LANGUAGE MONTH: 

Our School is pleased to inform you about the various competitions which would be  conducted as part of 
the Annual ‘English Language Month-2022’ with a focus to improve and develop English speaking, reading, 
writing and listening skills. The details of events is attached herewith. Kindly encourage your children to 
participate in the upcoming activities. 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

 
Best Wishes 

AJB Administration 

                   


